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INFORMATION

San Jos6 Public Library will be closing the Calabazas Branch Library on August 15, 2009 for
construction of the new 10,000 square foot library and community room.

During construction of the new Calabazas Branch Library, customers will be able to obtain
library services at nearby West Valley branch and at our other branch libraries.

In addition, four weeks prior to the closure, staffwill post announcements in English, Chinese,
Spanish and Vietnamese at all branch libraries and on the Library’s website homepage.

The new Calabazas Branch Library is anticipated to be completed in 2011.
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For questions please contact Jane Light, Library Director, at 408-808-2150.


